

Muskoka Rock Hockey Executive Meeting

Port Carling Arena, September 10, 2020

Meeting Commenced at 6:00 pm

In Attendance: Scott, Trevor, Jenna, Tracey, Jay, Matt, Seth, Ryan, Jessica, and Crystal

Regrets: Kirk, Jody

OMHA Update- Hockey plan has been developed in conjunction with the Ontario Government and Simcoe-Muskoka Health Unit guidelines, the OHF Return to Hockey Framework and our arena facilities guidelines. The goal of the Plan is to meet the requirements of the OHF Return to Hockey Framework, as it relates to the Phase 2 Stage 3b that allows Minor Hockey Associations to conduct, with the approval of the OMHA, instructional training for players and modified non contact game play. Our main goal of this RTH is to provide a fun and great development environment in the safest possible way for Players and Team Staff. Our Return to Hockey plan will follow the advancement through Stages 3b to 3e at the approval and direction of the OMHA.

Return to play status- we have talked about return to play plan and are planning for on ice development activities as early as next week.

Facility Updates- Mactier Arena will have ice in and ready to go for us to use to start with, Humphrey arena will be open soon. Port Carling arena has no ice in yet and there is no date given yet for when it will be in, No word yet on Bala Arena.

Fee schedule- looking to collect an initial fee by September 25. The first fee to be collected would be 50% of the fee that would otherwise have to be paid based on your child's age group. We will delay the remainder of the fee until December 1.

Practice schedule- Tentative schedule was talked about, we have ice times available in Humphrey and Mactier arena and are looking at what times work best for each age group. We have days and time slots that would work for all the teams and their cohorts. It will be posted as soon as we get the go ahead.

Team Numbers- numbers for the teams are around Initiation 1&2 – 11, Novice-14-16, Atom- 27, and Peewees- 11.

Pee wee Numbers- looking at what we can do to make the cohort work for the number of kids we have for the peewee team.

Coaching- Still in need of coaches for the two atom teams but are reaching out to a few people to see what we can get for the teams.

Golf Tournament- Jenna and Jody are having a meeting to talk about what is left to get for the golf event.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00pm